
 

Friday 28th May 2021 

 

Dear Year 6 parents,  

Year 6 Leavers Do – 16th July 2021 

We are writing to update you on the plans to celebrate the time your children have had at 

Kingsnorth before they head off to secondary school. 

As you are aware, the school is governed by government legislation and COVID guidance, 

which has put restrictions on our planning, so further to recent conversations we wanted to 

let you know that there a number of choices for the event being considered so it can happen 

with or without restrictions.  

________________________________________________________________________ 

School Event 

BBQ and outdoor activities - 4.15pm start.  

If restrictions are lifted there is an option of using the hall for quiz and disco alongside option 

1. 

The traditional photos can still go ahead in both options.  

This will be at a cost of approximately £5 per child, however, the school is going to meet the 

cost.   

________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Event 

An evening of mocktails, food and disco at Kingsnorth Recreational Centre - 6.30pm – 9pm  

The traditional photos will be included.  

This will be at a cost of £15 per child.  

The challenge we have is that if restrictions are lifted both events cannot happen. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Unfortunately, only one of these events can go ahead if the restrictions are lifted and we 

believe the best way to make the choice is to put it to you to let us know which you would 

prefer. 

Please can you state your choice at the bottom of this letter and either return it to school or 

email a photo of it to your class teacher by Wednesday 9th June.  



We will go with the majority vote.  

Hoodies will still be available at both events at an additional cost, please see enclosed form.  

Please note: if the Parent Event is your preferred choice, the school will still hold a Leavers worship 

and celebrate during the school day on Monday 19th July. Further details will follow for this event. 

Please be aware that this is all subject to the government restrictions being lifted on 

the 21st June. We will relook if these options are not available to us. 

Be reassured that we will celebrate your children’s time at this school and ensure that an 

event will take place at the end of the school year.  

Yours sincerely,  

Kingsnorth School Staff and the Kingsnorth school PFA.  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name: ____________________________ 

Please tick your preference – one box only.  

School’s event 

Parent’s event  

Will not be attending 

 


